
From: Carol DiPirro <cmdipirro@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2018 921 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: RE: DG 17-068

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

2 1 5. fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord New Hampshire 03301

RE: DG 1 7-068 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities - Keene Division

Thank you for reading my comments on the rehearing of DG 1 7-068 . While I am not a resident of Keene, I have
friends out that way and any decisions made about energy affect us all. I live in Merrimack, NH.

I feel that as a resident of the state, I have an interest and voice in fossil fuel infrastructure expansion in any
region ofthe state as well as our environment.

I am unclear how Keene can be committed to the goals of the Paris Climate Accord and proposing another
pipeline. http://thpr.org/post/concord-fifth-nh-city-commit-paris-climate-goals#stream/0

http://www.sentinelsource.com/news/local/harper-acres-solar-project-part-of-keene-housing-s
renewable/article66930fa2-e496-5e4e-ad44-70e84c1 b3dc8.html

Why would NH PUC and Keene be considering more ENG at this time. The PUC needs to open this up to the
public for review and comments.

Sincerely,

Carol DiPirro

Merrimack, NH
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